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YEAR 4 FAIRY TALE SHOW
The Bilbies had the pleasure of
visiting the Year 4 class for their

drama sessions. They were treated
to performances of various fairy
tales, including Cinderella, The

Three Little Pigs and Little Red Riding
Hood. The children were thoroughly

engaged and had a lot of fun
experiencing the stories come to

life.
Inspired by the visit, we set up a

fairy tale corner in the classroom
and began exploring Little Red

Riding Hood, giving the children the
opportunity to continue engaging

with storytelling, role play and
imaginative learning.



FATHER’S DAY CELEBRATIONS
What a lovely afternoon we had celebrating Father’s Day! It was a
relaxed and enjoyable afternoon filled with games, activities and
delicious food. Thank you to all the families who came along and joined
in the fun.

REMINDERS

For any questions or concerns please
email me at
amandeep.kaur2@cg.catholic.edu.au

MISS AMAN, MISS STEPH AND
MISS GURLEEN

LEARNING ABOUT
SCULPTURES!

We began exploring sculptures
and gave the children the

opportunity to create their own
using a variety of loose parts.
The children learned what a

sculpture is and how they can
use their imagination to design

and build their own unique
creations.

Monday 13th October: First Day
of the term 4


